Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Pasuguan ng Pilipinas
Seoul
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wd T =

=

NOTICE TO PROCEED

16 December 2024

Dear Mr. Hong,

Please be informed that per the Notice of Award dated 15 December 2024,
issued by the Head of Procuring Entity, your company, BEST PLUS, is hereby given
this Notice to Proceed in connection with the procurement of audio-video equipment
set for official use by the Embassy upon signing of the Contract.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

MARIA THERESA B. DIZON-DE YEGA

Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. HONG SEONG AN
Head, Best Plus
678-1 Yeoksam-dong
Gangnam-gu, Seoul
E-mail: bestplus114@naver.com
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